
 

 

IN THE MATTER OF The Resource Management Act 1991,  

AND  

IN THE MATTER OF Application RM 220003 by Paoanui Point Ltd to 

the Central Hawke’s Bay District Council   

 

 

 

MINUTE NO. 10/ TE PĀNUI TUATAHI OF THE HEARING PANEL 

  

Dated: 12 February 2024 

 

Greetings Tēnā tātou katoa,  

 

Since officially closing the Hearing on 24 January 2024, we have done our best to provide the 

written decision within the 15 working days prescribed in the legislation. However, because 

of matters outside our control (including Court and mediation fixtures) we are unable to 

provide the written decision this week. 

  

Pursuant to section 37 of the Resource Management Act 1991 we direct that pursuant to 

section 37(1)(a) of the Act, the final date for the panel’s written decision will be extended to 

5p.m. on Friday 23 February 2024.  

 

 

 

 

Hei kona ra,  

 

 
 
Eileen von Dadelszen on behalf of the Panel  
 
 
 


